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We’re delighted to announce that 75% of Health Board 16- and 17-

year-olds and 80% of 18 – 29-year-olds, have had their first dose of 

the Covid-19 vaccine. 

 

Date of clinic Time  Location  Address  

15th September  
10am-

3pm  
Nash College  

Newport Campus Nash Road 

Newport NP19 4TS  

17th September   
10am-
3pm  

Crosskeys College  Risca Road, Crosskeys  7ZA  

27th September 
(Bus)  

10am-
3pm  

Iron Works Car 
Park, Blaenavon  

Iron Works Car Park, NP4 9RL  

1st October  9am-5pm  Ringland  282 Ringland Cir, Newport NP19 9PS  

9th October  
10am-
3pm  

Abertillery 
Secondary School  

Alma St, Abertillery NP13 1YL  

 

445,29

4 419,54
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A huge thank you to the young people across Gwent, from all staff at 

Aneurin Bevan University Health Board, for taking the opportunity to have 

their Covid-19 vaccine.   

  

Covid-19 Vaccine for those aged 16 and above   

   

Those aged 16 years and above, or it has been 8 weeks since your first dose, 

can now walk in to any of our vaccination clinics to receive your Covid-

19 vaccination.  

  

To find out where and when our upcoming clinics are, please 

visit: https://abuhb.nhs.wales/coronavirus/covid-19-vaccine/not-vaccinated-

yet/  

  

Call 0300 3031373 to book an appointment. It is not too late to receive your 

vaccination, if you are yet to take up the offer. Community rates 

are increasing, and the vaccine is the best way to protect yourself and those 

you love. 

 

 

 
Young people turning 16 years old - We can confirm that as young people turn 16 
years old, we will be contacting them to invite them for vaccination by letter.  
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Covid-19 Third Vaccine  

  
We are awaiting the final JCVI guidance on who will be in scope for the booster programme.  We are 

unable to advise on the date of when a booster programme will start as we are expecting the final JCVI 
guidance to advise on who should be offered a booster vaccine. As soon as final JCVI guidance is 
received we will issue communication. 

   
In the meantime, we ask residents that they do not contact the Health Board to request an 

appointment, but we do ask that resident’s details held with their GP Practice are up-to-date (including 
telephone numbers).  Residents in scope for offer of a booster vaccine will be invited by letter for 
appointment and should wait for their appointment.  

 

Pregnant Women receiving the Covid-19 Vaccine  

  
Pregnant women, women who are trying to get pregnant and women who are breastfeeding 

are being encouraged to get their COVID-19 vaccinations. This is in line with JCVI 
guidance, which states that all pregnant women, women who are trying to get pregnant and 

women who are breastfeeding should be offered the COVID-19 vaccination, to protect 

themselves and their babies from the risks of COVID-19.  
  

Most pregnant women who get COVID-19 are not seriously ill. However, there is a small risk of 
serious illness for mother and baby, such as needing intensive care admission and premature 

birth. These risks are higher later in pregnancy and in women who have underlying health 
conditions.  

  
Call 0300 3031373 to book an appointment.  

  
Further information is also available at: Vaccination (rcog.org.uk) 

 

https://www.rcog.org.uk/covid-vaccine

